Referral to the Colorectal MDM
To refer to the Colorectal MDM for advice regarding general gynaecology patients

Please email the co-ordinator — Team Administrator — Clinical — for the Clinical Director and
Colorectal Team — currently for 2015 EmelynB@adhb.govt.nz

Please also copy in all the Colorectal Fellows — currently for 2015 MylesF@adhb.govt.nz &
GregO@adhb.govt.nz

A brief clinical summary of the case, and question for the MDM, via email is all that is required

For further information regarding names of the Colorectal Team please search the ADHB Phone
Directory by typing in “General Surgery” into the yellow “Department” window



